
Next EMCHA jackpot is December 21 at Martin's Arena, 11 am, Steelville, MO. The last show of the 2013 
series. Awards will be presented.  
 
All the ladies did great at our last show, they just keep showing the guys how to do it. Tina Buetenmiller 
(74) and Jonda Gray took checks in the Open (21 entries) and Linda Dopuch, Jonda Gray, Becky Manion 
and Tania Allman took the top spots in the 15K (15 entries). Danny Forsythe managed to squeeze in 
there with the ladies. 
 
Lisa Smith and Kerri Wallace took the top spots in the 1K.  
 
Even with the cold weather at the November show, the arena was plenty comfortable. The cattle were 
especially good for the re-run classes.  
 
Hope to see you December 21. Remember, if you showed at the May 2013 show, you are still in the 
running for a 2013 Wildcard Award....and by showing at this show, you will also be eligible for a 2014 
Wildcard Award, 2 chances by showing!  
 
We need your attendance at this show for the EMCHA/NCHA Grassroots sign-up. The first 
NCHA/Grassroots show is scheduled for January 18, 2014. 
 
As always, please call either Paul (573) 690-4477 or Sonny (573) 259-6457 if you plan on showing on 
fresh cattle in the Open Class. 
 
Remember Series awards to top 5 in 1k & 15K classes.  


